

Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Friday 17th November 2023

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

I have to start by saying how proud I am of our KS2 team who attended the Sports Hall athletic competition on Tuesday. They all performed so well and supported and encouraged each other in every event. We shared a coach back with the school that came second and it was lovely to hear both teams congratulating each other as we got on! The weather has affected the Cross Country Final again this week, hopefully we will get a new date in the diary soon. Next week we are looking forward to our second open event for new starters into Reception in September.

Enjoy the weekend,

Mrs Claxton

Children in Need

Thank you to everyone for your contributions. We have raised an amazing £136.50 for Children in Need.

If you haven't yet made a donation and wish to please do this through ParentPay using the following link:

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default .aspx?shopid=11891



Whole School Attendance Figures

Our target is 97% attendance.

Last week	96.72%
This week	97.61%

Goodbye

Today we say goodbye to Mrs Sarah Tinsley, she has worked at Cumberworth for 17 years. We wish her well and thank her for everything she has done during her time here.

Miss Alice Auckland who works in our sunshine club, will also be taking on Mrs Tinsley's role as ETA/LTS.



A big happy birthday to Amanda and Henry who have all celebrated their birthdays this week. We hope you enjoyed your special day!

Amelie and Rosetta we hope you enjoy your birthday this weekend. We can't wait to hear all about it on Monday.

Congratulations to this week's Stars of the Week!

Panda - Emily

Koala- Eve

Australia - Bella

China - Elliott



Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Reminders

- Dinner Money is £2.55 per day for children in KS2 and payable through ParentPay. Please make payment in advance and try to ensure your account remains in credit.
- If your child usually brings sandwiches but wishes to have a school Christmas dinner on Friday 8th December, please can you inform the office by the end of today.
- Christmas Film Club Wednesday 6th December 3:30 5:00 pm. Children are welcome to bring their own snacks and drinks. If you would like your child to attend the film club, please make payment through ParentPay by Wednesday 29th November.
- 'Sleeping Beauty' Theatre visit Thursday 21st December please return slips by Friday 24th November and make payment through ParentPay by Thursday 30th November.

Mrs Gibbins has asked us to say a massive thank you from her for your donations to Cancer Research. Mrs Gibbins completed 120 miles in October and felt so much better for it.

Diary Dates

November

22nd – Open Door event 9:45am

28th – Hand to Mouth Workshops

29th – KS2 Countryside Classroom visit to Ledston Estate – please send children to school in clothing/footwear that is appropriate for outdoors.

December

1st - Whole school Christmas bauble workshop

6th – Christmas Film Club

8th – Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas Dinner, Reindeer Run

14th - Christmas Performance 2:00pm & 6:00pm

15th – Christmas Fayre – **NO** Stars assembly

21st - Whole school Theatre visit - AM



Come & join us for a fun afternoon of Christmas merriment!

Everyone Welcome!

Friday 15th December 3.30pm-5.30pm

Stalls, games, meet Santa in his grotto, raffle, cafe, Xmas crafts, children's choir, glitter tattoos, face painting & more!

Entry: adults £1.00 & children 50p, includes complimentary mince pie & drink!

Book your tickets in advance to meet Santa, £3.00 per child, via parent pay or at the school office

Please bring change

All funds raised will be going towards enrichment days & other great activities for all the children at Cumberworth school.

See you there!

